From: -

Sent: 05 April 2024 20:37

To: Planning

Cc: DavidFowler@camden.gov.uk

Subject: OBJECTION REF 2023/2510/P2023/2653L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc.

| object most strongly to the proposal to remove these trees for yet another unneeded office
skyscraper. Do not cut these trees down. It is pure vandalism in this time of global warming
Tony Dore



